
Sat 25 May & Sat-Sun 21-22 September 2019 

Surrey Archaeological Society is running not one, but two community archaeology 

test pitting events in 2019 in Epsom and Ewell!  

Follow us on 

Surrey Archaeological           
Test Pitting Programme 

Epsom & Ewell 
 

www.surreyarchaeology.org.uk 

On Saturday 25th May, there will be an open day 

(11:00-16:00) at Bourne Hall, where anyone can come 

along and have a try at digging, sieving or helping to 

process the finds. The day will include activities with 

Roman legionaries, as well as finds from previous digs, 

so do come along and see what’s going on! 

Bourne Hall, 
Spring St, 

Ewell      
KT17 1UF 

Participants of all ages are also invited to 

book a slot for a full weekend of test-

pitting at Nonsuch Park over Heritage 

Open Weekend (Saturday 21st-Sunday 

22nd September). All sessions must be 

booked in advance – for info, contact 

outreach@surreyarchaeology.org.uk. 

Free for all 

Nonsuch Park, London Rd 
Entrance, Ewell KT17 2DL 

mailto:outreach@surreyarchaeology.org.uk

